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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	x
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Mngt., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	x
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

		
	□
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)


		
		
	□
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager, (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	x
	Nathan Magee, Professor of Physics (magee@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Adam Sferlazzo, Bonner Scholar, Water Watch Ex Bd Member (sferlaz2@tcnj.edu) 


	x
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Mngt, Construction, and Campus Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

		Team Leaders

	□

	Robert Anderson, Curriculum Team (randerson@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Winnie Fatton, Outreach Team (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	x
	Paula Figueroa-Vega, Demonstration Garden Team (pfiguero@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Brian Potter-Transportation Team (potter@tcnj.edu)


		

	MEETING MINUTES

Date:  


Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:       Administrative Services Building, Room 203

I.  Minutes approved.
Heuring
II.  Discussion Items

     a)  Confirmation of committee members-Committee members were contacted and all have agreed to continue on with PC3. (1 person did not respond)

    b)   Updates:

          i)  Webpage – M. Winkel on maternity leave.  Will be contacted when he returns.

          ii)  Solar Energy Panels on Garages--RFP being developed to go out to for public bidding.

         iii)  Energy Saving Improvement Program Initiative –Proposals have been received and reviews and interviews have been scheduled. 
         iv)  Funding for Transportation Software—not determined if funding is feasible as of yet.

         v)   Curriculum-nothing reported

         vi)  Funding for PC3-C. Heuring will meet with the President to request reinstatement of funding.

         vii) Bonner/MLUC Sustainability Joint Venture—it was determined that this initiative cannot go forward without funding from PC3.  C. Heuring will discuss with President Gitenstein.

All
III.   Announcements:

      a)  It was announced that Nadine Stern would be resigning from the PC3 and leaving the College to accept a position at Princeton University.  The committee wished her well and thanked her for all her contributions to The College of New Jersey.  All expressed how we will miss her.

All



Curt Heuring, Vice President for Facilities Management, Construction and Campus Safety
Administrative Services Building 202, PO Box 7718  –  Ewing, NJ 08628-0718

609/771-3230  -  Fax: 609/637-5150-  heuring@tcnj.edu
Curt Heuring, Vice President for Facilities Management, Construction and Campus Safety
Administrative Services Building 202, PO Box 7718  –  Ewing, NJ 08628-0718

609/771-3230  -  Fax: 609/637-5150-  heuring@tcnj.edu

